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Comments: I am opposed to the potential policy that would classify fixed anchors as "prohibited installations" in

Wilderness areas. This new classification would apply to both new and existing anchors-hindering Wilderness

exploration, threatening the existence of longstanding established routes, and obstructing climbers' ability to

replace old, unsafe bolts. This not only threatens America's climbing legacy but puts the safety of our community

at risk.

 

I would like to also see less timber sales and logging roads that are built for corporate profit.

 

Thank you for your consideration,

Kevin Tocke

 


